
The Junior Woman’s Club of Verona’s 
 
 

 
 

Annual Spelling Bee Competition 
 
The Junior Woman’s Club of Verona invites all fourth and fifth grade students 
who are residents of, or attend school in Verona, to participate in our annual 
Spelling Bee.  
 
The competition will take place on Saturday, January 21st, 2017 at the F.N. Brown 
auditorium.  There will be a snow date of January 28th.    The competition will begin promptly 
at 10 a.m.   
 
Anyone wishing to participate must complete a registration form. Registration forms will be 
distributed at each school and can also be found on the Junior Woman’s Club website, 
www.veronajuniors.org.  
  
Participating students must return their completed registration forms to their schools by 
December 22, 2016.  No late entries will be accepted.   Practice lists and rules will be 
distributed via email when students return to school after the Winter Break.  
 
For more information or any questions, please contact Diana Weeks at 
veronaspellingbee@gmail.com. 
 
 

 


